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AIR WISCONSIN AIRLINES - MRP 
REMINDER  

CALL FOR CONTRACT PROPOSALS 
 

On October 13, 2014, we posted a call for contract proposals for the Mechanic and 

Related Personnel at Air Wisconsin.  We intend to begin negotiations in April and are 

looking for proposals from the membership.  The deadline for submissions was this 

coming Friday, January 9, 2015.  To date, we have received very few submissions.  To be 

sure everyone is aware of the call for proposals; we are extending the deadline for 

submissions until January 31, 2015.  Please see your steward for a proposal submission 

form or click on this link to submit your proposal on line.  
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David Supplee       
     PRESIDENT-DIRECTING 

     GENERAL  CHAIR 
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PLEASE POST ON ALL IAM BULLETIN BOARDS 


